
Cornhill Community Action 23rd Status report - 12th July 2023

Early in June we received the promised £10,000 grant from the Community Foundation.

From 1st June, Mj Broadhurst was appointed as a trustee of the charity. She will replace David’s 
rôle as Health and Safety Officer.

The external decorating began on 10th June. The boiler was ordered on 19th, the old heavy oil 
boilers and the old calorifier were cleared away on 27th and the gas tank was installed on 28th.

By mid June the wireless broadband was working efficiently for all the tenants.

On 11th July Redpath Recycling collected the remaining aluminium kitchen equipment.

Major work will be completed with the boiler commissioning ,and final grants received, both 
before the next PC meeting so the next status report, the 24th, should be the last.
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